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KARNATAKA STATE LEGAL SERVICES AUTHORITY, BENGALURU
‘Nyaya Degula’, 1st Floor, H. Siddaiah Road, Bengaluru — 560 027
Telephone: 22111729, 22111875, 22111716 E-mail: mskar-slsa@hck.gov.in

“SPECIAL LOK-ADALAT IN HON’BLE SUPREME COURT” |

From 29th July, 2024 to 31 August, 2024

The Hon’ble Supreme Court of India has proposed to hold Special Lok Adalat

from 29th July, 2024 to 3t August 2024. In view of the same, arrangements have

been made for video conferencing to conduct Pre-Lok Adalat sittings. It is also

informed that in each DLSAs and TLSCs arrangements have been made for

participation of the litigants in the video conferencing held by Hon’ble Supreme Court

of India. The list of cases pending before the Hon’ble Supreme Court of India which

were identified for settlement/conciliation is already published in the website of

KSLSA. So it is requested all the concerned parties and litigants to appear before the

concerned DLSAs and TLSCs within the jurisdiction of their residence to participate in

the Pre-Lok Adalat sittings through Video Conference.

For more information contact:

website: www.kslsa.kar.nic.in

Member Secretaries of the District Legal Services Authorities and
Taluka Legal Services Committees in the State.
And

Subscribe to our telegram channel on QR Code.
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Sd/-
(M.L. RAGHUNATH)
Member Secretary,
KSLSA, Bengaluru




